
 
 

   

 

 

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 

 

LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS No 091 of 2025 
 

Our Ref: TM/PYD/63/95 

 

 

17 June 2025 

 

 

 

Remotely Operated Vehicle (ROV) video footage survey within Cirkewwa Marine 

Park 

 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that a survey will 

be carried out with the use of a Remotely Operated Vehicle (ROV).  

 

This Local Notice to Mariners is to be read in conjunction with the following: 

Notice to Mariners No 25 of 2020  -                 Special Mark buoys indicating a Wreck –        

                       SEASONAL (Consolidated List - 2020) 

Local Notice to Mariners No 113 of 2024  -     Conservation Areas around Wrecks –                                                                            

Updated August 2024 

 

The survey will consist of video footage within the area A, B, C, D, E and the intermediate 

coastline, as shown on the attached chart. 

 
Latitude (N)   Longitude (E) 
 

A  35° 59'.415   014° 19'.750 

B  35° 59'.656   014° 19'.435  

C  35° 59'.363   014° 19'.220 

D  35° 58'.955   014° 19'.812 
E  35° 59'.160   014° 19'.811 

 

The survey will start on Wednesday 25th June 2025 and will be completed by Saturday 

28th June 2025. 

 

The ROV will be operated from either the support vessel ‘MV Atlantis II’ or ‘MV Sea Star’ 

which will be restricted in her ability to manoeuvre. 

 

Mariners are instructed to navigate with caution when in the vicinity of the above-

mentioned areas, they are to maintain a safe distance of 200m from the ROV and support 

vessel. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

All mariners are to cooperate with the contractor and to comply with any instructions given 

on VHF Channel 12 and/or 16, by Valletta VTS. 

 

 

Charts Affected: BA 211, 2537 
 




